
 

TETFORD & SALMONBY PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

Tetford & Salmonby Parish Councillors gathered on the 

14th September 2022 to hear tributes to Her late 

Majesty Queen Elizabeth the II.  Five Councillors were 

joined by seven members of the public and the 

Chairman, Cllr Lonie, paid tribute to Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II.  A two-minute silence was held as mark of 

respect and acknowledgement was given to the new 

King Charles III.   

 

As the scheduled September Parish Council meeting fell 

within the period of national mourning it was not 

possible to give the required notice period, therefore a 

council business meeting could not legally be held.  The 

next Parish Council meeting will be held on: 

 

Wednesday 12th October 2022 

 

when full council business can be conducted as normal.   

 

 

 

On behalf of 

Tetford & Salmonby Parish Council 


